
Proudly  Supporting  Eastern
Connecticut Symphony
Waller, Smith & Palmer, PC is proud to be a supporter of the
Eastern  Connecticut  Symphony,  an  integral  member  of  the
greater New London community.  We congratulate the ECSO on its
75th anniversary and encourage everyone to join them in their
celebration over the next year.  The October concert will be
the first time the symphony has played at the Garde since
early 2020.  Attached is a link to the season brochure.  We
hope to see many of our friends, colleagues, and clients at
the Garde!  

http://www.wallersmithpalmer.com/wsp/wp-content/uploads/2021/1
0/ECSO-21-22bro-R2PRINT.pdf
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